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Increased Noise Alert 
 

Dear CMF Community Members: 
 

As part of Metrolink’s promise of greater operational 
transparency with the CMF community, Metrolink has 
committed to informing community members whenever there is 
activity that is out of the ordinary including sand deliveries, 
construction at the site or any other activity that impacts our 
neighbors. 
 

From Friday, September 4, 2020 until Monday, September 7, 
2020 the city of Los Angeles is on excessive heat watch. We 
wanted to inform you that it is likely that you will hear increased 
noise from the Tier 4 locomotives due to the locomotive cooling 
fans. 
 

Over the last few weeks our Tier 4 locomotives, the newest 
addition to our fleet, have caused an increase in engine noise 
due to the impact hot weather has on blowers. We 
implemented one fix last year to reduce the noise, we are 
committed to making more improvements. Our team is working 
on a new modification that we hope to have in place in the 

http://www.metrolinktrains.com/community
http://metrolinktrains.com/


near future. To read more about our noise reduction efforts, 
please read our noise reduction letter that was sent out earlier 
this week. While we recognize that the noise can be disturbing, 
we continue to believe that the substantial reduction in 
emissions that Tier 4 locomotives provide is an important benefit. 

 

 

 

From Friday, September 4, 2020 until Monday, September 7, 2020 the 
city of Los Angeles is on excessive heat watch. photo 

from: weather.com 
 

  

  

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience this work may cause. 
Questions and concerns can be directed to Community 

Relations Manager, Sylvia Novoa at 213-452-0300 (or 
to communityrelations@scrra.net). 

 

  

  

CMF AT A GLANCE 
 

ADDRESS: 1555 San Fernando Rd, Los Angeles, CA 90065 

CONTACT: communityrelations@scrra.net 

https://metrolinktrains.com/globalassets/community/metrolink-noise-reduction-letter_8.31.2020.pdf
https://weather.com/weather/tenday/l/a4bf563aa6c1d3b3daffff43f51e3d7f765f43968cddc0475b9f340601b8cc26#detailIndex5
mailto:communityrelations@scrra.net


EMERGENCY HOTLINE: 213-452-0400 

NON-EMERGENCY ISSUES: 213-452-0300 
 

  

  

 Sylvia Novoa | Metrolink Community Relations 
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